
 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

Celebrate Earth Hour by being Energy Wise! 

Start Date: March 20, 2023 
End Date: March 25, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec 

The Department of Environment - Climate Change Secretariat (CCS), Nunavut Housing 

Corporation (NHC) and Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) invites Nunavummiut to join in 

Earth Hour celebrations this Saturday, March 25, from 8:30 to 9:30 p.m. 

Earth Hour is an annual event held around the world to encourage individuals, 

communities, and businesses to turn off non-essential lights for one hour to spread 

awareness of environmental issues, climate change and energy conservation. 

In celebration of Earth Hour, we’ll start off the week with an Energy Wise campaign. 

Energy Wise is an initiative to help Nunavummiut learn the importance of saving energy 

in our home and community. It is a partnership between CCS, NHC, and QEC.  

From March 20 to 25, 2023, we invite you to participate in our daily activities to raise 

awareness on issues related to energy efficiency, energy conservation and renewable 

energy use.  

• Each day we will post a different topic on social media that has to do with energy. 

• Take part in raising energy awareness by wearing green on Wednesday. 

• Schools and workplaces are encouraged to organize their own mock up Earth 

Hour on Friday.  

In the spirit of Avatittinnik Kamatsiarniq, the Department of Environment encourages 

Nunavummiut to show their respect for the environment by turning off the lights, lighting 

a qulliq, enjoying a candlelight dinner, gazing at the northern lights, or sharing stories 

about the importance of maintaining a sustainable connection to the land for 

generations to come. Share your stories online using #EnergyWiseNU #EarthHourNU. 

For more information about Earth Hour, visit https://www.earthhour.org/. 

### 

https://www.earthhour.org/


 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Lekan Thomas 
Manager of Communications, Education and Outreach  
Department of Environment 
867-975-7761 
LThomas8@gov.nu.ca 
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